
March 19, 2020 

Brinnon Families and Community, 

These are challenging times for all of us.  The Brinnon School District has a commitment to the following: 

 Providing breakfast and lunch for community members aged 18 and under.  These meals are 

being delivered on our bus routes. 

 Providing daycare for healthcare workers and first responders. 

 We are also striving to provide daycare for families who would otherwise be unable to go to 

work. 

 Providing learning opportunities for students.  Many of our families have limited or poor 

internet access.  Our current plan is to provide learning opportunities every Monday for 

students.  Those envelopes, which will contain a week of activities, will come to you on the meal 

bus routes or will be delivered by a staff member or through the mail.  The envelopes will be 

picked up the following Monday on the meal routes as new envelopes are delivered.  There will 

also be a drop box at the front door of the school if you wish to return your work envelopes 

there.  The activities are designed to include things your student can do independently as the 

health of your family permits.  They are not required, but we encourage you to use these 

activities to keep you students engaged in learning. 

 Special education updates will be coming. 

We plan to have phones answered from 9:00 – 12:00 Monday through Friday.  The staff will be checking 

email daily as well. 

Please contact the school at 360-796-4646 or email me at pbeathard@bsd46.org if you have any 

questions, need any of the services listed above or there is any other way the school district can support 

you. 

Sincerely, 

 

Patricia Beathard 

Superintendent 
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